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March 1948

The Durham Kennel Club met March 8 at Miles Drive-1ln and
enjoyed a barbecue and brunswick stew supper.

There was a short buslness session in which a letter was
read from Mr. Alfred M. Dick, Field Representative, of

the American Kennel Club, and the secretary was instructed
to invite him to our buffet supper at the Armory on April 5,

VMr. Boone was instructed to pay $5C0.00 for the use of the
Armory for our show and was also given a miscellaneous fund
of $50.00 to take care of expenses incurred in getting the
Armory ready for the show.

Mr. Corsbie gave a most interesting talk on Bostons, after
which an iInformal discussion concerning this particular
breed was held. =

The meeting adjourned at 10:30.

Respectfully submitted

Mary A. Bowden
Secretary



